“— NEXT MEETING: AUGUST 10

IPMS 10 AM Business Meeting
10:30 AM General Meeting
SEATTLE Museum of Flight

INTERNATIONAL PLASTIC MODELERS' SOCIETY

Harry Avis, President Jack Kline, Vice President Alex Tula, Sec/Treasurer

JULY MEETING NOTES
The first business meeting with our new officers was primarily concerned
with the possibility of looking for a new meeting hall. Many ideas were
discussed back and forth and alternative meeting locations were discussed.
At the August meeting there will be reports from the officers in their
search for a new meeting location or modifying the terms at our current

~location so that our treasury is not depleted as rapidly as it is now

going. Please plan to attend.as your input as a member of IPMS/Seattle

is important to the continued existance of the chapter.

The contest for July was, to say the least, interesting. There were 2
categories: unfinished and finished models. Results, unfinished:
lst-Harry Avis, Albatross; 2nd-Scott Ridley, Camaro; 3rd-Harry Avis, Samurai
Results, finished: 1lst-The person that left early, M113; 2nd-Steve Lewis,
Seahawks SH-60; 3rd-Bill Ayers, Kenworth

The last mentioned name, Bill Ayers, was a guest at our July meeting. He
recently had an article featuring some of his work in a recent issue of
Scale Auto Enthusiast.

NEW MEMBERS: Gary Davis, Auburn; John DeRosia, Lynnwood; and Re-Ups Scott
Ridley and Bob LaBouy

If you are looking for ways to increase membership or have any ideas

for increasing membership interest, talk to a member of our new
Recruitment Committee: Doug Remington, Chairman; Wes Moore, Tom Weinel,
Scott Taylor, Harry Avis.’

AUGUST MEETING
Bring your latest finished or unfinished models to the next meeting for
a show and tell session. You can even bring something that you have not
worked on in 10 years(remember that lst vac-form you started and then
Tamiya released it in injection molded form? Well now's your chance to
tell all about it: The hours you spent in research, the time you spent
carefully removing the parts from the sheet, the agony of when you discovered
you sanded too much plastic away, and how positively brilliant you were
when you fixed it. And then...When did Tamiya release this...? Oh well...

Also, Harry Avis will present his long awaited discussion on the use of
model railroad parts. You will be amazed at what the railroad guys are
doing with small fiddly bits these days.

SEPTEMBER MEETING

The September meeting will be held on the 3rd Saturday, the 21st, due
to the Can-Am being held on the 14th in Vancouver.
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If you have any articles you would like to see published,
contact Terry D. Moore, "Editor" (774-6343)
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